Craig, Sondra

From: Barb Erickson <bcd71976@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 1, 2021 2:19 PM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: Rezoning

XX CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

We, Barb and Dave Erickson, residing at 2534 7th Street S are opposed to the rezoning of 2575 S 7th Street.

Respectfully,
The Erickson’s



